
Fertile City Council Minutes 
Special Meeting 
August 1, 2018 

 
The Fertile City Council held a special meeting on Wednesday, August 1, 2018 at 6 p.m. at the 
Community Center.   Present were:  Mayor Daniel Wilkens and Council members Linda Widrig, 
Reid Jensrud, and Stanton Wang.  Also present was City Administrator Lisa Liden. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Wilkens at 6:04 p.m. 
 
Administrator Liden began by explaining that the abstract company handling the closing of the 
sale of the Industrial Park lots to Allen Larson required a formal resolution from City Council 
approving the sale of the lots.  Since the closing was scheduled for Friday, August 3rd, a special 
meeting was required to formally approve the sale.   
 
After a brief discussion of the matter, Council member Jensrud made the motion to approve 
Resolution #7-2-2018 A Resolution Approving the Sale of Lots in the Industrial Park to Allen 
Larson dba Fertile Repair.  The motion was seconded by Council member Widrig and was 
carried. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned on a motion by Council member 
Jensrud that was seconded by Council member Wang.  
 
 
 
_______________________________  ______________________________ 
Daniel Wilkens, Mayor    Lisa J. Liden, City Administrator 
 


